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President Elect:  TRAN DANG 
  
My name is Tran Dang and it’s time for election, so I need 
your support. 
 
I am a Transportation Engineer who is currently working 
with NPDES/Storm Water Branch since 2000 and been 
involved with OC Section for the past 18 years through 
different positions: Delegate, Treasurer, Vice President 
Rank & File, President, and Director. Throughout the 
years, I’ve always proactively kept and served the 
members of Orange County Section for their best interest 
in all issues and concerns. 
 
As a result, I had the honor to represent the members of 
Orange County Section to bring home the most 
distinguished trophy, Section of the Year (2020) Award. Throughout my term, we have 
established and formed multiple committees such as Outreach, Member Recruitments, 
Media & Newsletter, Member Supports, STEM/Science & Engineering Fair, etc. and we 
are together continued looking for many successful years to come. 
 
I believe in the pay back principle. For the past 25 years being employed with the 
Department, I’ve received the great benefits that PECG and many Section volunteers 
and officers, before me, had accomplished to keep our employment from outsourcing, 
competitive pay & benefits, pension protection, and amazing health care. Hence, I am 
pleased and humbled and willing to continue carrying on such a legacy. 
 
As President-Elect, I will continue to work hard to represent the members at the Section 
level and there is one thing I can assure you that I will not misrepresent my office or 
myself. Our members’ needs and concerns will be elevated to the President and 
Director of our Section for addressing. 
 
Again, thank you for your continuing support.  
 
Please VOTE TRAN DANG for your President-Elect. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


